
The Illinois Conference of the AAUP and the Collective Bargaining Congress of the AAUP will 

hold the first combined conference and annual meeting in the history of the Illinois Conference 

of the AAUP. The combined conference is open to all AAUP members and interested faculty. 

The combined meeting and conference will be held on Saturday April 30th, 2011 at the Crowne 

Plaza Metro, 733 West Madison Street, Chicago, Illinois from 9:30 am until 4:30 pm. Workshop 

sessions will focus on current issues such as Shared Governance, Academic Freedom, Advocacy, 

Chapter membership, legislative issues affecting higher education, the current state of adjunct 

faculty in Illinois and throughout the Nation, and graduate student organizing. In addition Na-

tional AAUP officers will deliver key note addresses. The recent events in Wisconsin and other 

Midwestern states will be discussed. Each workshop will have a presenter from the Illinois Con-

ference and the Collective Bargaining Congress. This combined approach will enhance the con-

tent of each workshop. Sessions will run about 50 minutes with time for questions and discus-

sion. Those AAUP members and faculty planning to attend should e-mail Jennifer Nichols of the 

AAUP at jnichols@aaup.org so appropriate handout material, seating and refreshments can be 

ordered. There is no charge to attend the conference. All local questions can be directed to the 

officers of the Illinois AAUP. A detailed program will be added to the web site in the next week. 
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